
                                                                                                                                                     

Date: September 23, 2025 

To,  

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

“Exchange Plaza”, C-1, Block – G  

Bandra – Kurla Complex 

Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400051 

Symbol: SOFTTECH  

BSE Limited  

Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400001 

Scrip Code: 543470 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Subject: Update on Acquisition 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

(“Listing Regulations”), we would like to update on the acquisition with reference to our disclosure dated  

May 19, 2025 and September 17, 2025, with reference to acquisition of German entity, the initial amount has 

been transferred for 50,000 no-par value shares, having a nominal value of EUR 1.00 each. 

               

Kindly take the same on record. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

FOR SOFTTECH ENGINEERS LIMITED 

 

 

 

 

SHALAKA KHANDELWAL 

COMPANY SECRETARY 
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